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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

The S4 Parent/Carer night for Cedarbank School Annexe pupils will take place at Deans Community High 

School from 5.00 – 7.00pm on Tuesday 27
th

 November.  

 

The appointments with Cedarbank School teachers will take place within the Cedarbank Annexe. 

Appointments with these teachers will be made for you. 

 

Appointments with Deans Community High School teaching staff will also be made for you.  There will be 

a list in the reception area of locations where you can find your child’s teacher.  

 

Cedarbank School staff will be available to help you during the evening.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Cedarbank@DCHS Annexe. If you are unable to attend on the night, 

please let us know. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

L. Queen, Depute Head Teacher 

N. da Silva, Principal Teacher  

 

 

       @CedarbankSchool    

      

 

 

 

 

 

 


